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Date: 02 March 2023 23:20:37

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear Sir,

We would like to submit our opinions- object to Thatcham NE development building
plan. We do not wish to have 2000 new houses built.

Tony Smith
Yen Fang Smith

Best regards
YFS





